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  The Scholarship 

To help Hong Kong’s next generation prepare for a future that is increasingly intertwined with 
the Greater Bay Area (GBA), the HSBC Greater Bay Area (Hong Kong) Scholarship is offered 
to encourage Hong Kong students to acquire the necessary skills and knowledge that will help 
them become competitive, confident, and employable as they pursue a successful and 
rewarding career in GBA. 
 

  Value of the Scholarship 

Each awardee will receive a scholarship award of HK$80,000.  Awardees will also be offered 
non-financial support and GBA-related learning opportunities, e.g. mentorship and internship. 
 

  Eligibility 

To be eligible, the applicants must:  
– be full-time undergraduate students studying any discipline;  
– be Hong Kong permanent residents with the right of abode in Hong Kong; 
– have obtained a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.0 or stand within top 15% of 

class/department in the first term of 2022/23; and 
– be committed to pursuing employment, entrepreneurship or advanced academic 

opportunities in GBA. 
 

  Application Procedures 

1. Details of the Scholarship and its application form can be downloaded 
from the website of Office of Admissions and Financial Aid (OAFA) at 
http://admission.cuhk.edu.hk/ (Financing Your Studies → Scholarships 
→ Open for Applications). 

 
2. Applicants should read the Information Sheet, the Checklist of Supporting Documents as 

well as all application documents carefully and strictly follow the instructions. 
 
3. Completed application form together with all requisite documents should be submitted 

to your Faculty Office on or before 16 January 2023.  Please check with your Faculty 
for the submission method.  Late or incomplete applications will not be considered. 

 

  Enquiries 

Please contact the OAFA at sfas@cuhk.edu.hk or 3943 7204.   
(For the submission method of your application documents, please contact your Faculty Office direct.) 
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